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Dear Sir or Madam, 

I hereby wish to make a submission to the public consultation on aircraft noise at Dublin
Airport.
 
 I object to the proposed lifting of night-time restrictions at Dublin Airport due to the
following reasons:

1.     I am a resident of Seapark, Malahide and I object to the significant increase in
night-time noise which would result from the new plans for the airport, particularly
the fifteen flights between 6 and 7 am when flights are operating in the Easterly
direction.

 
2.     I understand that many airports in Europe, Frankfurt and Zurich for example,
can operate successfully with night-time restrictions on flights. There is no reason
why Dublin airport could not follow that model.

 
3.     Insufficient consideration appears to have been given to the adverse health
effects of excessive aircraft noise on the people in the new flight-path which would
result from the plans for the airport.
 

I appeal to  ANCA (Aircraft Noise Competent Authority) to have more regard for the health
and general quality of life of the people who would be affected by the new plans. Please
scale back the plans for night-time flights.
 
I would appreciate confirmation of receipt of this submission. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Oliver Whelan
 Seapark

Malahide
Co. Dublin

 

mailto:owhelan@gmail.com



